
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE CITY COUNCIL QUORUM 

 
Notice is hereby given of the possibility of a quorum of the Maricopa City Council at the following 
event: 
 
 

Dates: Saturday, July 27, 2024 

Time:  9:00 am. 

Place: Maricopa Police Department 
18135 N. Park Plaza 
Maricopa, AZ 85138 
(located behind the Library) 

  

Purpose: New Maricopa Police Department Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 

  
 
 
Please note that no City business will be conducted at this event. 

 
 
 
 

 
____________________________ 
Marlene Pearce 
City Clerk’s Office  


